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Gallery News Updates 

A General Meeting will be held on Friday 14th May at 9.30am, up for 
discussion will be whether we can hold an exhibition this year, possibly in the 
October school holidays at the Maclean Showgrounds  
A final decision will be made at the meeting depending on the level of support 
of our members. If you are able to volunteer to act as a steward or in any 
other capacity, please attend this meeting. Help is also needed for the 
organisation of this event prior to the date of the exhibition. 
 
A new photocopier has been leased 
 
A new air conditioner has been installed in the back gallery. 
 
Artist of the Month change over day is now the last Saturday of the month 
 
LCACA is now displaying information on the Community Electronic 
Noticeboards (TV screens) in Yamba, at the Shopping Centre, Tavern, Bowlo, 
Library and Community Centre. This has now commenced this with our Artist 
of the Month promotion. Please feedback if you see this at any of these 
venues. 
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Gallery EFT transactions: 
A reminder to members 
to check and circle the 
amount and approval 
status on the EFTPOS 
docket to ensure that the 
correct amount has been 
charged.    
 

The Knitters’ Guild of NSW have 

a display in the members room 

for the month of May. 

 

The 8x8 Small Works 

Exhibition was once again a 

great success, with a record 

amount of entries sold. 


